
 

ENEL BRINGS FORWARD APPROVAL OF FIRST QUARTER RESULTS 
 
Rome, May 3, 2004 – The Board of Directors of Enel SpA has decided to bring 
forward the date for the examination and approval of first quarter 2004 results to 
May 12, 2004 from May 13, 2004. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


